
 
 

Purchasing Office 2600 N. Florida Alamogordo NM 88310 Phone (575)439-4116                            
 
August 18, 2022 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
Re: Addendum No. 1  
 
RFQ 2022-08 Professional Services for Development of a Drainage master Plan 
 
Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Number One (1) by including in 
Proposal packet.  This addendum will not be counted as part of the maximum page limit.  
 
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the above 
referenced RFQ as per the following: 
 

Bid Date has changed.  Bid Date now September 2nd 2022.   Time and location remain the 
same.   
 
Question: Is there any interest in using results of this study for follow up LOMRs? 
 
Answer:  Yes, there could be the opportunity for LOMR submittal, definitely for the 

Corps McKinley Channel that has just been completed 
 
Question: Can the previous drainage studies for Dry Canyon and the Public Works 

Yard be provided?   
 
Answer: The Drainage Plan files are very large.  Available upon request. Send 

request to bpyeatt@ci.alamogrdo.nm.us. 
 

 Dry Canyon Master Plan Update 2020-07-29 
 Dry Canyon Master Plan 2009-04-21 
 Public Works Yard Drainage Mgmt Plan 2013-05 

 
 
 

 



Question: What methods and approaches have been used for recent hydraulic 
analysis in the area? 

 
Answer:  The city does not have the capacity to do in-house hydraulic analysis.  We 

contract that work out. The methodology should be described in the 
reports provided. 

 
Question: Does the City already have an inventory of its drainage facilities and can 

those be provided?   
 
Answer:  Drainage map is attached. 
 
 
 

All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is 
hereby made part of the Contract Documents.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of 
this Addendum Number One (1) using the attached acknowledgement page and submit with 
each copy of the proposal (not included in page count). 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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